CCS NEWSLETTER

Sept. 23, 2009

"Be made new in the attitudes of your minds." Ephesians 4:23

UPCOMING EVENTS:

Sept. 25th 9:15-11:45

Oct. 1st 9:00am

Oct. 2nd

NO SCHOOL

K4 & K5 Field Trip PICTURE DAY! Prof. Development

Picture day is coming next week, Thursday the 1st. Students are not required to dress in code on this day. If girls wear dresses and dress-shoes, you may want to have them pack at least a pair of shoes to change for recess. Make sure they wear their smiles!

Thank you to those who attended our open house last week. Enclosed you'll find the PTO packet of information for volunteering. Some of you have already turned this in. For those of you who have not yet seen one, please check it out and return it to the office. Your help is greatly appreciated.

T-SHIRT order forms are enclosed. Please return these by Sept. 30th (next Wednesday) if you would like to place an order.

Parents, please make sure to remind your children to wash their hands with soap at school. Please also see the insert RE: H1N1

Enclosed you will also find information regarding soup labels that will help us earn money for the school.